
 

 
THANK YOU TO EVERYONE THAT VOLUNTEERED IN 2024. 
 Total volunteer hours for 2024 was 2,942. (Volunteer hours for 2023 was 4,266.) 
 Total volunteers for 2024 was 89. (Total volunteers for 2023 was 101.) 
 We had 12 new volunteers for 2024. 
 
 River Food Pantry for the 2 dates in November had 10 volunteers for a total of 32 hours. 
 
 Babies & Beyond for various dates in November had 8 volunteers for a total of 32 hours. 
 
 Salvation Army Assistance with Administrative Duties in November & December had 24 

volunteers for a total of 204 hours. 
 
 Second Harvest on Thursday, November 21 had 6 volunteers for a total of 18 hours. 
 
 NewBridge mailing project on Thursday, November 26 had 7 volunteers for a total of 28 

hours. Dates for 2025 will be on Tuesday’s. See Upcoming Project List for details. 
 

 Salvation Army Bell Ringing in December had 6 volunteers for a total of 149 hours. 
 
 River Food Pantry for the 2 dates in December had 10 volunteers for a total of 32 hours. 
 
 Babies & Beyond for various in December had 7 volunteers for a total of 34 hours. 
 
 Toys for Tots on Thursday, December 5 had 9 volunteers for a total of 23 hours. 
 
 Concourse Children’s Holiday Party on Tuesday, December 17 had 18 volunteers for a total 

of 58.5 hours. 
 
 Second Harvest on Thursday, December 19 had 6 volunteers for a total of 18 hours. 
 
 NewBridge mailing projects on Friday, December 27 had 5 volunteers for a total of 25 hours. 
 
 
 

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE THAT VOLUNTEERED 
 
REMINDER:  PLEASE CONTACT THE COORDINATOR ON THE ATTACHED UPCOMING 
PROJECT LIST FOR FEBRUARY, MARCH & APRIL IF YOU WANT TO VOLUNTEER. WE 
NEED TO KNOW HOW MANY VOLUNTEERS ARE AT EACH PROJECT.  
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(Retired Employees Are Dedicated Individuals) 

www.unitedwaydanecounty.org/get-involved/volunteer/readi 
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